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25th March, 2020 

 
Free School Meals 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As of Monday 23rd March, school will no longer be issuing a packed lunch every day. This is 
so you do not have to leave the house. Instead, we will be offering a ‘food hamper’. This will 
contain everything that you need to make your child’s lunch for a week. The food hamper 
will be prepared and ready for collection on Monday 30th March. 
 
If you are entitled to free school meals, and would like to collect a food hamper, please go 
to the school website (https://www.stmich21.bham.sch.uk) and register to collect a food 
hamper on Monday 30th March from 11am until 1pm. The link to the registration page is 
located at the top of the homepage (https://www.stmich21.bham.sch.uk/parents/food-
hamper-school-closure).  
 
The food hamper will contain: 
 

• Bread for 5 sandwiches 
• Filling of your choice (cheese or tuna) 
• Butter for 5 sandwiches 
• Fruit for 5 days 
• A drink for 5 days 

 
You should continue to collect the packed lunch every day on Thursday 26th March and 
Friday 27th March.  
 
Registration will close on Thursday 26th March at 8am.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Mr. Rogers  
Deputy Head of School  


